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Richardson County Sheriff's office warns of scam
(KLZA)--The Richardson County Sheriff's Office has been notified about
scammers calling people in the area telling them they have active Warrants.
 
These phone calls will often come from a number local to the area because the
scammers use computers to make the calls. 
Please DO NOT give out any personal information to these scammers. 
You can report any calls you receive to the Nebraska Attorney General's Office at
402-471-2682.
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